
 

 

Ref No. AIACE/CENTRAL/2023 / 114                      Dated   5.12.2023 

To 
The CMD, 
CMPDI 
Ranchi 
 
Sub: Non-acceptance of Medical card in New Format for passing CPRMSE Reimbursement Claims 

Dear Sir, 

Coal India and its subsidiaries are spending crores of rupees for issuing CPRMSE Medical Card in new 

format.  

But this new format has not been included in Annexure-I of CPRMSE Rules. Consequently, the Finance 

deptt. Of CMPDI is not accepting this new format Medical card for processing of claims for 

reimbursement under CPRMSE rules.  

Retired executives are not aware of this stand of CMPDI Finance deptt and are  puzzled when their 

claims are returned after several weeks pending in concerned department. 

Really, it is nothing hut harassment of retirees, and the matter could have been easily sorted out by 

competent approval. If these new format cards are not being recognized by our own company persons, 

how one can accept that these will be honored by various empanelled hospitals. 

Under the circumstances, it is requested that necessary instructions may kindly be issued for accepting 

New Format Medical Cards by Finance and other concerned departments.  

 

With regards,  

 

(P. K. SINGH RATHOR) 

Principal General Secretary 

 

Copy to: 

1. Chairman, CIL 

2. D(P&IR), CIL 

  



 

 

Annexure – I 
 
 

 

 


